
 

I urge you to reconsider this action against those that peacefully hold vigils in support of life.  

Pro life people offer a loving presence that offer support to a woman who feels she has no 

other choice. Alot of women end up with huge regrets (later on in life) after taking the life of 

their unborn child. They often wish that someone could have helped them see that there are 

healthier choices than going through a violation such as abortion.  

 

I understand that they should be peaceful, loving protests. There is measures already in place 

for times when protests go wrong but in my experience Pro life vigils don't end up being 

aggressive or intimidating in any way.  

 

This bill feels like its discriminatory in nature against those that believe in the right to life for 

all human beings.  

 


